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FRIDAY, 21st JULY 2017 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The end of the summer term is always tinged with a little sadness for us in school, as we say goodbye to our 
Year 6 children. Today the children shared with us some of their favourite memories of school – and on 
listening to these I began to understand more fully the fantastic opportunities which the children have 
experienced here; their growth academically – but also more importantly, their growth as young people.  
At MBS we pride ourselves on our nurturing environment. Fostering in our children a love of learning; a pride in 
themselves, their friends and their school; empathy for others; and drive, determination and a desire to 
succeed.  In this group of children, we see all of those qualities and more.  We are extremely proud of every 
one of them and know that as they continue on their learning journeys, they will continue to achieve well and 
be excellent members of our community.  
 
Good Luck Children. We will miss you.  
 
This morning we also said a sad farewell to Miss Higginson and Miss Fenton who are leaving us to further their 
careers in teaching.  We wish them good luck for the future.  They will be greatly missed at MBS. 
 

PorloeFest 
Wow! What a super day!  The children were fantastically well-behaved and we were very proud of them. They 
had some incredible experiences and opportunities and we have some HUGE thank yous to say:  

 Thank you to all of the amazing staff of MBS whose support and motivation was un-ending.  

 Thank you to all of the amazing volunteers (parents and others!) who ran workshops, of which there 
were 14 throughout the day! 

 Thank you to the volunteer helpers who supported the children throughout the day.  

 Thank you to the AMAZING ‘Mr Collinge Band’, DJ- Mr Gordon and refreshment experts for keeping us 
all fed. 

 Thank you to all the parents and family members who supported school by coming along to enjoy the 
evening entertainment.  

 
Finally; a massive, Mylor-Bridge thank you to Mr and Mrs Perkins – owners of Porloe Farm, who so 
generously gave of their time, their enthusiasm and their grounds, and without whom we could not have 
held this event.  
 
As you know we are raising money to develop the school environment and with your help, this event raised 
an amazing £1,140. 18 - thank you.  
 

Finally, I would like to take this opportunity to say a personal thank you to the children, staff and families of 
MBS. Your warm and friendly welcomes have made my first term thoroughly enjoyable.  
 
Have a wonderful, safe summer break – see you all of WEDNESDAY, 6 September 2017.  
 
Mrs Vicky Sanderson 
Headteacher 


